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et wiAfer

Central Committee

LA Date: 27 August 2022
.

To

Antoine Lourdin

General Secretary

Central Committee
League of Young Communists USA

We, the Young Communist league (YCL) Nepal, so much pleasured to hear that your great
organization, the League of Young Communists USA (LYCUSA) is having its Second
Congress on Saturday, August 27, 2022. And we got official invitation to greet your Second
Congress. It is profound gratitude to give you well wishes. The Young Communist league
(YCL) Nepal would like to give you immense congratulation and best wishes for your
upcoming Second Congress. Our organization bolster your works in various struggles in
popular movements, such as actions surrounding labor unions, peace, student organizing,
oppressed nationalities, and all issues concerning American youth.

The Young Communist league (YCL) Nepal is currently working on revitalize the our one
organization and boosting the issue of the implementation of constitution 2072 BS and
also as being the leading youth organization, we always rise the issue in favor of youth
participation in policy making layer. We have been able to make historical decision
regarding youth by participating 20% young Nepali leaders in our maternal party’s central
committee member as well as state level committee formation. Since its establishment in

1982 AD this organization have been fighting against injustice, inhumanity, inequality and
corruption issues.

We hope that our relations will more strengthen in the near future through this exchanging
messages. And we will continue our relationship through various medium such as
travelling to each other nations, learning each other counties values and beliefs and

society’s class struggles and so many other areas.
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Subodhraj Serpéli
Chairman
YCL, Nepal
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